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It is beyond a national embarrassment, people don’t want to live in Oregon anymore
because of the way people are allowed to use drugs in public without and legal action
being taken against them.

You can’t take your children/grand children to parks or go on walks anywhere

without having to worry about being safe. People have come to Oregon in groves
because it is legal to use drugs here and the good hard working people are leaving.
What more do you need to see?? More and more crime, gangs drugs everywhere,
get Oregon back please



